
 First Christian Church, Russellville, KY    December  2021 
  website: www.fccrussellville.com     find us on facebook.    

LARRY’S LINES 

 

*The season of Thanksgiving is passed, but hopefully, not the spirit of it. As Paul writes in 2 

Thessalonians 5, “In everything give thanks, for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus.”  

 

*We are now in the season of Advent.  Why celebrate Advent, you ask?  Because Advent calls 

us to prepare ourselves in our world for the celebration of the incarnation--the presence      

within history of Jesus the Christ.  It is the acknowledgment that He is Emmanuel, God with 

us.  It is preparing ourselves as His people to share His life in our world. Let’s do so as we go 

about our busyness in the next few weeks.  

 

I look forward to seeing you in worship this month. 

 

In Christ,  

Larry  

ADVENT—Preparing the 

way of the Lord.   



Serving in December 2021 

Elders:      Billy & Gayle Goley 

Deacons:  Beverly Burbage, Addie Gorrell 

 

Lucy’s Coat Closet 

Will open 

Wednesday, December 8th 

11am-1pm 

Donations of 

Coats, hats, gloves, blankets 

Will be appreciated.   

First Christian Church 

201 West 7th Street 

Russellville, KY  42276 

Phone:  270-726-2586 

Pastor:    Larry Baker 

Email:  baker709@bellsouth.net 

 Secretary:  Sharon Fuller 

fccsharon.fuller@gmail.com 

Moderator:  Ray Clark 

Moderator-Elect:  Tom Kemp 

 Treasurer: Vickie Kemp 

Secretary:  Gayle Goley 

Accompanist:    Shannon Gorrell 

Sunday School:  TBD 

Worship Service: 10:45 am 

Prayer Concerns:       

Danny Anderson Jean Gragg Ken Mercer Lauren Riley Stafford 

Lori McClure Rita Stuart Donna Greer Mallory Rogers Knight 

Patricia Y. Bailey Betty Johnson Roberta Northern Mildred & Marshall 

Micky Hicks Frankie Hicks Gary Arnold Janice Shifflet 

Cheryl Rogers Lucille Lyne Tom Kemp Mary Noe (Tiz) Koester 

Donna Bryan Ruth  Ann Street     

Veterans Program 

At Fellowship Church of Christ 

December 28   6pm 


